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DIRECTOR GENERAL 
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I am privileged to announce my strong support for CyberDSA 2025, set to be held from September 
30th to October 2nd, 2025, at the Malaysia International Trade and Exhibition Centre (MITEC), Kuala 
Lumpur. This event is vital for fortifying Malaysia’s cybersecurity capabilities and ensuring the 
security of our national interests in a rapidly evolving digital environment. 

In today's landscape, where cyber threats are intricate and pervasive, we must adopt innovative 
strategies tailored to our unique challenges. CyberDSA 2025 provides an essential forum for 
cyber defence professionals, technology leaders, and cybersecurity experts to come together. 
This collaboration is essential for developing innovative solutions that strengthen our 
cybersecurity framework in the face of emerging threats. 

We are faced with significant challenges, from defending our critical infrastructure to managing 
the complexities of the electromagnetic spectrum. Engaging in this dialogue at CyberDSA 2025 
will empower us to not only confront these challenges but also to set new standards for resilience 
and security. 

By working together, we can elevate our national security strategies and reinforce our position as 
a leader in cybersecurity. 

Let us seize this opportunity to reaffirm our commitment to a secure digital future. CyberDSA 
2025 is more than just an exhibition; it is a commitment to safeguarding our nation and its 
interests. 
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